
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Residential Parking Program

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration: 

a. undertake focused additional public engagement on the Updated Residential Parking 
Program;

b. provide a report that considers current feedback received by the City and the results of 
public engagement and recommends potential program adjustments, including, but not 
limited to, fee structures, enforcement, boundaries, and hours of operation; and

c. pause further implementation of the Updated Residential Parking program until the report 
is considered by Committee in the first quarter of 2026.

History

● At the June 18, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the above-noted Committee 
recommendation was forwarded to City Council for approval. 

● At the June 11/12, 2024, City Council meeting, Councillor A. Stevenson stated that at the 
next regular meeting of Urban Planning Committee, she would move the following motion:

That Urban Planning Committee recommend to City Council:

That Administration: 

a. undertake focused additional public engagement on the Updated Residential 
Parking Program;

b. provide a report that considers current feedback received by the City and the results 
of public engagement and recommends potential program adjustments, including, 
but not limited to, fee structures, enforcement, boundaries, and hours of operation; 
and

c. pause further implementation of the Updated Residential Parking program until the 
report is considered by Committee in the first quarter of 2026.
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